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Board of Police Commissioners
Tuesday, December 1, 2020 Meeting Minutes
7:00 PM ZOOM Meeting

Board of Police Commissioners Present: Police Board Chairman Beth Gralnick, Police Board Vice Chairman Jess DiPasquale, Police
Board Commissioners Susan Moch, Peter Ottomano, Dawn Egan, Woody Bliss and David Muller

Others Present: Chief Henion, Captain Brodacki and Margaret Wirtenberg
Police Board Chairman Gralnick called the Zoom meeting to order at 7:00 PM
Consideration / Approval November 4, 2020 Meeting Minutes

Police Board Chairman Gralnick made a motion to approve the November 4, 2020 mecting minutes , Police Board Vice Chairman
DiPasquale seconded, Police Board Commissioner Bliss abstained, motion passed unanimously.

Chiefs Report

Current Monthiy Report OT/Budget (Changes) Updates — Five Officers are out due to COVID related issues and quarantine.

Grant Updates / Donations / Vote — No New Grants or Donations.

Facilities Update — Renovations are still on going at the Police Department. Sgt. Miceli is working with the foreman regarding the
evidence holding room and the interrogation room being put in. The police department had to do a change order for videos and
cameras. Cameras and door entry has not been installed yet.

COVID-19 - Some of the Officers are quarantining.

Additional Business for Commission Consideration — None at this time.

Pent Road — Anticipating parking issues for Devils Den and Morehouse Park.

Sub-Committee Reports — Citizens of the Year Award was very short and held outside of Town Hall. The three first responders were
awarded a plaque which will hang in the front lobby of Weston Town Hall. Vice Chairman DiPasquale thanked the Weston Volunteer
EMS Department, the Weston Volunteer Fire Department and the Weston Police Department and those essential workers who have

given so much to assist the residents of the Town as the 2020 Citizens of the Year.

Police Board Chairman Gralnick made a motion to go into Executive Session at 7:32 PM, Police Board Commissioner Bliss seconded,
the motion passed unanimously. The Commissioners came out of Executive Session at 8:20 PM and adjourned.

Respectfully submitted

Mary Gunshor

Board of Police Commissioners Recording Secretary
Approved 1/5/2021



